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AstraZeneca is inviting conference participants to one mini symposium session and an excursion to 
the company premises to discuss a selection of issues in pharmaceutical discovery, which may be 
solved using methods of mathematical and theoretical biology. AstraZeneca is aspiring to learn new 
ways of addressing these issues, to facilitate a vivid scientific discussion and to initialize new 
collaborations. 
  
The mini symposium will be held during Monday, June 16 and the excursion in the afternoon on 
Wednesday, June 18. Transportation to and from the AstraZeneca site in Mölndal will be arranged for 
the participants and lunch will be served. 
  
A more detailed agenda will soon follow, also specifying scientific questions, through a link on this 
web site. 
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